
Zoning Docket from January 13, 2020 Public Hearing  
 

Docket Number Applicant CC 
DIST. 

STAFF 
REC. 

GCPC 
REC. 

P&D 
REC. COUNCIL ACTION 

 CZ-2020-08 

Gary Hughey for Erin Stephanie 
Mungo Dyer and Brian Dyer  
207 West Lee Road 
P015070206200 (portion) 
R-20, Single-Family Residential 
to R-10, Single-Family 
Residential 

20 Approval Approval Approval  

Public 
Comments 

Some of the general comments made by Speakers at the Public Hearing on 
January 13, 2020 were: 
Speakers For: 
1) Applicant 

• Needs rezoning for adjacent subdivision 
• Will give room for internal road 

Speakers Against: 
None  

List of meetings with staff: None 

Petition/Letter 
For:   
None 
 
Against:    
None 

Staff Report ANALYSIS  
The subject property is part of the Imagine Greenville  County  Comprehensive Plan and is designated 
as Residential Land Use 3 which prescribes 6 or more units per acre. Floodplain is not present on the 
parcel. This property is along bus Route 508, which is located approximately 0.25 miles away on 
Wade Hampton Boulevard and Donnan Road. Additionally Route 505 is located 0.50 miles away on 
Rutherford Road and Donnan Road. Sidewalks are not present near this property. Floodplain is not 
present on the site. There are no known significant historical or cultural features on site. The 
property is also within a mile of a school. 

SUMMARY  
The subject portion of a parcel zoned R-20, Single-family Residential is 0.71 acres of property located 
on W. Lee Road approximately 0.41 miles west of the intersection of W. Lee Road and Wade 
Hampton Boulevard. This portion of a parcel has no road frontage; however the full parcel along W. 
Lee Road has approximately 150 feet of road frontage. The applicant is requesting to rezone the 
property to R-10, Single-family Residential. 
The applicant states the proposed land use is for a subdivision. 

CONCLUSION  
According to the Imagine Greenville County Comprehensive Plan, this area is designated for 6 or 
more dwelling units per acre.  The request complies with the Comprehensive Plan.   

Based on these reasons, staff recommends approval of the requested rezoning to R-10, Single-family 
Residential.  

GCPC At the January 22, 2020 Planning Commission meeting, the Commission members voted to approve 
the applicant’s request to R-10, Single-family Residential. 

P&D At the February 3, 2020 Planning and Development Committee meeting, the Committee members 
voted to approve the applicant’s request to R-10, Single-family Residential. 
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